From: I

Sent: 30 December 2014 10:46
To: Licensing

subject: attn |G-
Madam,

| am writing to inform you that | am in favour of the proposed supermarket and associated Off Sales Licence to be
situated at 122 Broomhill Road, Aberdeen.

This is in response to the circular posted by Ashley and Broomhill Community Council.

Yours faithfully




